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2-26-14 

Environmental Appeals Board 
United states Environmental Protection Agency 
Washington, D.C. 

To Whom it may Concern: 

was the first petitioner who petitioned you about Seneca 
Resources Corp considering looking into the matter further 
concerning putting brine waste into an injection well near James 
City's water supply and I forgot to include my telephone number: 

My telephone number is 814-837-8098. 

Thank you for reading this letter. I am petitioner #1 and hope my 
letters help. I don't think a well should be filled with brine 
because it could case considerable damage to the water source for 
James City. 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely yours, 
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Judith E. Hudson 
539 Hacker Street 
Kane, PA 16735 
814-837-8098 
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